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Kewadin Casinos treats federal employees to Saturday night buffet  
  
SAULT STE. MARIE, Mich. — During the federal government shut down, Kewadin Casinos is offering a 
FREE buffet dinner every Saturday night to all members of the US Coast Guard and affected federal 
employees, along with their immediate families. This offer is available from 4 p.m. to close at the 
Horseshoe Bay Restaurant at Kewadin St. Ignace and the DreamCatchers Restaurant at Kewadin Sault 
Ste. Marie. 
 
“Kewadin Casinos and the Sault Tribe would like to show our support for the Coast Guard and other 
federal employees with this small gesture,” said Tribal Chairperson Aaron Payment.  
  
Please bring your federal government identification with you to the buffet. Thank you for your service and 
dedication. 
  
For more information about the Sault Ste. Marie Tribe of Chippewa Indians, please visit 
www.saulttribe.com. For more information about Kewadin Casinos, please visit www.kewadin.com. 
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